
 

 

On Thursday, Year 5 played a cricket match. We all played very well and showed great teamwork! 
Our bowling was very good because we had been working on it in our PE lessons. We bowled 
four wickets! Then it was our turn to bat. Even though we were all very nervous, in the end we 
scored five fours and two sixes! Pink faced and hot, we trudged off of the pitch hoping we had 
won. Miss Underwood came over to announce the scores and guess what…we had won 62-53! 
We were all very happy! Overall it was a great match for Year 5. 


